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For Immediate Release  January 29, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Suspects in Theft of Vehicle 
 
 
On January 23, 2021, a white 2015 GMC Sierra Truck displaying Missouri license plate 94A6KH was 
stolen from the 18900 block of FM 1484 in Conroe, Texas. The suspect vehicle is described as a two-tone, 
black over tan Ford F250 four-door truck. This vehicle was also possibly involved in several vehicle 
burglaries in the Texas National Subdivision on January 23, 2021. A suspect is shown in the picture below 
(left) and the suspect vehicle (right). If anyone has information on the whereabouts of the vehicle or the 
suspect please contact Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi County Crime 
Stoppers at 1-800-392- STOP (7867) and reference case# 21A022791. 
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